
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARING :  27 February 2017   
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE17/218) - US Manus and Nauru Refugee Deal - Minister's communication with 
the Trump Administration - Programme 2.2: Migration   
 
 
Senator Carr, Kim (L&CA) written: 
 
Has the Minister spoken directly to the Trump Administration about the deal after the President’s 

comments, or has he spoken to the relevant Secretary and on what date? 

 
 
Answer: 
 
The Minister for Immigration and Border Protection has not spoken directly with any 
officials within the Trump Administration, including any Secretary-level appointees, 
following President Trump’s public comments relating to the Australia-US Resettlement 
Arrangement. 
 
 
 
 


